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A Geographic Information System (GIS Software) is designed to 
store, retrieve, manage, display, and analyze all types of geographic 
and spatial data. Foresthill is working diligently to create a database 
of our water system that shows main water lines, distribution water 
lines, fire hydrant, system valves, water sampling locations, air re-
leases, pressure reducing stations, and many other items that are 
critical to our water system. 

 
 

Your Drinking Water Quality Report is Available  
 
Foresthill is pleased to announce that the drinking water supplied to you once 
again meets or is better than state and federal public health standards for drinking 
water quality and safety. The Consumer Confidence Report (CCR) is an annual wa-
ter quality report required by the federal Safe Drinking Water Act.   
 

To view your 2023 CCR, please visit foresthillpud.com. 
 
If you would like a paper copy of the 2023 CCR mailed to you or would like to speak 

with someone about the report, please call (530)367-2511.  
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Your local, 
 not-for-profit utility 
district for 75 years 

Reservoir  

Updates 
 

Rain Totals for  the 
calendar year 2024  
= 35.52” 

Average year +/- 49” 

 

Storage = 6,834 
Acre Feet 
 

Reservoir currently  
 99%  full 

 

Next Foresthill 

Meeting 

 

Foresthill Elementary School  

Wednesday,  

July 10th, 2024 

at  6:00 P.M 

 

Check your Foresthill website 

for an agenda which will be 

posted 72 hours before the 

meeting.  

Water fun fact 

 
Ice floats because it is less dense  

then regular water. 
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Per– and Polyfluoroalkyl Substances (PFAS) 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In April 2024, the United States Environmental Protection Agency issued a first-ever national legally 

enforced drinking water standard to protect communities from exposure to harmful PFAS. The rule 

will reduce PFAS exposure for approximately 100 million people. Public water systems must monitor 

for these PFAS and have three years to complete initial monitoring by 2027.  Foresthill is proud to 

share that your water meets or surpasses all current state and federal drinking water standards for 

public health and safety. Your drinking water will continue to be tested regularly to ensure it’s safe to 

drink! 

Independence Day  
   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have a Safe Holiday Weekend! 


